

8:30 am 12:00 pm	MONDAY, OCTOBER 31 Angelo Fanton, Paula Stover Irene Lenahan	
6:30 am 8:30 am	TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 1 - ALL SAINTS DAY For the people of the parish Joseph Lo Sapio, Frank Lauria, Martha Gallo, James Pomel	
12:00 pm	Phil Caivano, Mario Molaro, Robert Cocino, Edward J. Barbieri, Terence Dolan,	
7:00 pm	Thomas Vecchione Joseph De Marzo, Giulia Cavalluzzi, Virginia & Carmen Vitale, George Thomas Kelly, Jr., Andrew Hurley	
	WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 2 - ALL SOULS DAY	
8:30 am 12:00 pm	Commemoration of all the Faithful Departed	
	THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 3	
8:30 am	Fortunato Spagnuolo, Vicky Masiello,	
12:00 pm	James Heaney For the people of the parish	
-	FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 4	
8:30 am	Thomas Vecchione, Robert Donnelly, Jr.	
12:00 pm	For the people of the parish	
	SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 5	
8:30 am	George & Bridget Caffrey	
5:00 pm	Joseph Farrell, Joanne Yeager,	
7:00 pm	Margaret Casamassa, Catherine Sgobbo For the people of the parish	
	SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 6	
7:15 am	Fortunato Spagnuolo, Lee Monica,	
9:00 am	Janis Kelly, Loretta Simmons Walter M. Giblesky, Carol Rotella,	
3.00	Dominic & Anna Sottile, Mario Molaro,	
	Jim Cantisano	
10:30 am	Josephine DeRugiero, Michael Rosati,	
	Gregory Slyfield, Jane Dalena,	
12:00 pm	Special Intention Joseph De Marzo, Bob & Joan Lanigan, The Peter McLaughlin Family, Bill & Marilyn MacLellan, Kevin Lanigan	

The Altar Bread & Wine
For the Week of November 6 - 12, 2016
are in memory of:
The Chiappa & Vitale Families

PARISH SACRAMENTAL AND PRAYER

"Is anyone among you suffering? They should pray is anyone among you sick? They should summon the presbyters of the church, and they should pray over them and anoint them with oil in the name of the Lord."

(James 5:13,14)

PRAY FOR THE SICK

Fr. Ron Sordillo, Benjamin Ohlweiler, Jacob Shaw, Mikey Nichols, Judy Artiglere, Michael Lo Bosco, Joe Gero, Andrea Picillo, Charlotte McVeigh, Alexa Amandolare, Sandy Franks, Tim Sweeney, Jim Carroll

"Lord for your faithful people life is changed not ended. When the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death we gain an everlasting dwelling place in heaven."

(Roman Missal, Preface of Christian Death)

PRAY FOR THE DEAD

John L. LoSapio, Sr., Edward Moszczynski, James Cucco

FINANCIAL BLESSINGS

The weekend collection for Saturday/Sunday, October 22/23 amounted to \$21,350.00. Your generosity to our Church is gratefully appreciated.

CHILDREN'S COLLECTION

Our children's collection for Catholic Extension for the weekend of October 22/23 amounted to \$92.00. Thank you girls and boys for helping.



OCTOBER 30, 2016 THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

NOVEMBER – THE MONTH OF REMEMBRANCE

Into your hands, O Lord we humbly entrust our brothers and sisters. In this life you embraced them with your tender love; deliver them now from every evil and bid them enter eternal rest. The old order has passed away; welcome them into paradise, where there will be no sorrow, no weeping nor pain, but the fullness of peace and joy with your Son and the Holy Spirit forever and ever. Amen.

from the Order of Christian Funerals

In prayer, we remember those whose Funeral was from Saint Vincent Martyr Church since last 'All Souls Day.'

Vincent D'Addio James Shindle Edward Barbieri Lester Resch Celestina LoSapio Margaret Melvin George Moore **Grace Phelan** Margaret McCormack Raymond Shoemaker Mary Landolfi Madeline Lepre Linda Picone Mary Rochford Charles Rossi Joseph Cirella Barbara Stevenson **Gwynne Picone** Amelia Zara Jacqueline Bennett Theresa Kenworthy Alfonso Guerriero **Ruth Hammann** Philomena Sodano Jennie Aielli Vicky Martell Marjorie Courtney Margarita Ortiz Anne Harkin John Birofka Angelo Matrisciano Michael Chipoletti Joy Ferguson Eleanor Ryan Connie Pepe Jerry Artigliere Raymond Shepard Michael Rosati **Edward Moore** Diana Roberts Rosa Garcia Teresa Petrovich Helen Regazzi Virginia Carlso Audrey McHugh Valerie Edwards Louis Pallotta Alexandra Bianchi Henry E. Ryan Ann DeVico Salvatore DelDuca incenzo Bernardo **Hugo Brand Howard Rieger** Maria Stallworth Joan McElroy Lena Seyler Igina Palazzo **Robert Cocino** Mario Molaro Thomas Sodano Terence Dolan Mary Matrisciano Richard Nikiel Kathleen Cuva Cynthia Guerriero Catherine Basinski Jerald Trojanello John Devlin

James Cucco

Fr. George sleeps out to support Covenant House

I have accepted the challenge to Sleep Out on the streets of New York City with Covenant House on Thursday, November 17th. I do this inspired by the words and example of our Holy Father, Pope Francis. He has profoundly challenged me to be with and for our brothers and sisters who are in need. He has called me to go out into places where suffering exists and to be the healing and helping presence of Christ, bringing warmth and hope to young people who need it most.

Thousands of kids spend each night on the unforgiving streets of our great cities. Countless others are staying with relatives or friends, dreading the day when there is no one else to take them in. And one night can make a difference. If you would like to sponsor me in this challenge, please visit www.covhou.convio.net and follow the participants prompts to find Fr. George Hundt. This information will also be available on our parish website www.svmnj.org. If you would like to donate by check via mail, instead of the internet, there are forms at the back of the church.

Thank you for your support and please keep us in your prayers.

AUDITORIUM CREWS ARE NEEDED FROM NOVEMBER TO APRIL



We are in need of people for the upcoming months, beginning in October to assist with our Lower Church set up. This has been going very smoothly each weekend and the time Can you check your calendar and then check our needs and see where you might fit in? We are most grateful for those parishioners who quietly make this transformation for "church" each weekend.

Sign up at http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaead2aa6f94-auditorium or contact Jan at Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org.

The Gift of Cornerstone

Brochures/Registration at the Doors of Church or online at www.svmnj.org/cornerstone-retreat

Men's Cornerstone

Deo En Clavo "God At The Helm" November 18 – 19, 2016

To register for Men's Cornerstone, please contact Anthony Salerno (tsalerno@spirecpa.com) or Andrew Mindnich at Andrew.mindnich@gmail.com. For more Info, visit our Website. All men of the parish are invited to a unique 26-hour experience that offers a short but meaningful getaway to get re-grounded in what is really important in life. This year's Cornerstone will take place at Holy Family Parish.



Prayerfully consider giving yourself and family this gift!

A Eucharistic Liturgy of Remembrance November 2, 2016 at 7:00 PM Commemoration of the Faithful Departed

St. Vincent Martyr Church
At St. Thomas More
4 Convent Road, Convent Station, NJ

Please join us to commemorate those in your family or friends who have died this past year. We invite you to bring an unframed photo of the deceased to share for the month of November. (Please put your name on the back).

Light refreshments will be served. RSVP to the Parish Office at 973-377-4000



Jubilee for Prisoners Nov. 6, 2016

Pope Francis has designated the weekend of November 5-6, as the jubilee for prisoners. We have been looking for a way to unite our parish family with those who serve in NJ prisons.

St. Vincent Martyr has a wonderful opportunity to help the Women at Edna Mahan Correctional Facility on the weekend of November 6th. The woman's prison has recently opened a "Children's room" for children and their incarcerated mother to visits and spend some quality time together. They had been using a large meeting room that did not provide for a natural environment. They are currently working on a new room for women in the maximum security facility too. This is a chance for us to show compassion to incarcerated women and their families during this Year of Mercy.

The woman's prison is looking for games, toys, crafts, and books for children of all ages to fill these new visiting rooms. The toys/items need to be <u>new and in their original packaging</u>. The following are approved items:

- Board Game: (no dice or fake money) Candy Land, Clue, Chutes and Ladders, Checkers, Chess, Jinga (stacking tower game), Pictionary, etc
- Card Games: UNO
- Puzzles: Insert for Infants to 500 piece+
- Crafts: Coloring books, Washable markers and paints
- Toys: Play food, Play cooking pots, Tea sets, Toy dishes
- Books: All ages both in English and Spanish

Items may be dropped off in the school lobby on the weekend.

If you have any question about a toy, book, game or craft, please feel free to call Debbie Wooldridge at 317-361-6946.

ALL SAINTS DAY

Tuesday, November 1 is a Holy Day of Obligation, Masses will be at 6:30, 8:30 a.m., 12:00 Noon and 7:00 p.m. The Masses will be celebrated in the Lower Church (school gym).

STAY CONNECTED WITH ST. VINCENT'S

Get important updates from our church in a timely and convenient way. This new tool we're using lets you choose what info you'd like to receive - via email or text message from various ministries and groups in our church. You can unsubscribe any time. Visit our church at: www.flocknote.com/StVincentMartyr or text SVMNJ to 84576.



Want to join our Church? Do you have questions about the Catholic Faith?

Contact Jan Figenshu at 973-377-4000 ext 253 or Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org to discuss the RCIA process and how it can help you to answer your questions about the Catholic Faith.

WEEKLY INQUIRY SESSIONS HAVE BEGUN.

Join us on Thursday evenings at 7:30 PM in the Media Center

You are invited

to Join

Tony and Debbie Martell

in remembering their wife and mother

Vicky Martell

and in raising funds for refurbishing our Church organ at a Dinner sponsored by

St. Vincent Martyr Parish and L'Allegria

On Nov. 13, 2016 at 4 PM.

Cost is \$50 per person—Cash Bar 50% of the Proceeds will be used for the Organ Upgrade.

Please return the attached form by November 8th.

NAME	
WIL	L ATTEND
MY CHECK FOR	IS ENCLOSED.
PLEASE SIT N	NE/US WITH
WILL N	NOT ATTEND

PLEASE ACCEPT MY DONATION OF

PRAYER

WEEKLY READINGS THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

First Reading: Wisdom 11:22-12:2

In this reading, we are reminded of the love God feels toward every creature, or else he would not have created them. God shows mercy on our sins and hopes we will repent and have faith in him.

Second Reading: 2 Thessalonians 1:11—2:2

Paul tells the Thessalonians that God will make them worthy of his call, so that they can be glorified in Christ. Paul also tells them he is unsure when Christ will come again, but urges them not to believe people who falsely state that Jesus has returned.

Gospel: Luke 19:1-10

Zacchaeus, the wealthy chief tax collector in Jericho, was very excited when Jesus came to town and asked to stay with him. People were angry that Jesus would go to a sinner's home. Zacchaeus then told Jesus he planned to give half of his belongings to the poor, and repay any person he had cheated. Jesus was delighted since his mission was "to search out and save what was lost."

DAILY READINGS THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Sunday

Wis 11:22-12:2; 2 Thes 1:11-2:2; Lk 19:1-10

Monday

Phil 2:1-4; Lk 14:12-14

Tuesday

Rv 7:2-4, 9-14; 1 Jn 3:1-3; Mt 5:1-12a

Wednesday

Wis 3:1-9; Rom 5:5-11 or Rom 6:3-9; Jn 6:37-40

Thursday

Phil 3:3-8a; Lk 15:1-10

First Friday

Phil 3:17-4:1; Lk 16:1-8

First Saturday

Phil 4:10-19; Lk 16:9-15



2016 BISHOP'S ANNUAL APPEAL

Be Rich in Good Works

It is important that when you give to any charitable organization, you are confident that the funds are used wisely. Be assured that your gift to the Bishop's Annual Appeal supports four causes: our Catholic Charities agencies, seminarian education, our inner-city area elementary schools and our priests' retirement residence. In addition, 50% of all funds received over a parish's goal are returned to the parish directly for their own pastoral needs. Please know that Appeal funds are used for no other purpose and serve only those who live in Morris, Passaic and Sussex counties. Please make a pledge to the Bishop's Annual Appeal today.

EDUCATION

CHRISTIAN FORMATION

Children's Programs:

Children's Liturgy of the Word - 9:00 am Mass for children in K-2 weekly, will be called out at Mass.



Catechesis of the Good Shepherd - 3-5 year olds for Level 1 in the rectory basement for the duration of 9:00 am Mass. Level 2 and 3 families please follow your assigned schedules.

Moms with Little Ones - Join us if you have babies or young toddlers for this play group on Tuesdays from 10:00 -11:30 am in the St. Peter's Room (lower level of the Ministry Center). Please call for more information and to RSVP for weekly gatherings to Jennifer Nolan at mussi@fordham.edu or Krystin O'Dowd at krystin5307@gmail.com.

God's Rainbow - Special needs program will meet at 9:00 a.m. on Sunday, November 6 at 9:00 a.m. If you have a child between K-8th grades please RSVP to Maureen Dorney at maureenpdorney@gmail.com.

Faith Formation Program Schedule:

All programs meet in the Community Room. Please enter through the Green Village Road doors near the Rose stained glass window.

Traditional Monday Program -

Per our calendar there are no sessions on October 31 and November 7. Our next session will be held on November 14 from 3:45 - 5:00 p.m. (with the Thanksgiving Outreach collection)

Family Sunday -

Faith meets on November 13 Hope meets on November 20 from 10:00 - 11:45 am

Junior High Ministry -

6th grade meets on November 13 7th grade meets on November 20 from 1:00 - 2:30 pm

Eighth Grade Decision Point -

November 6 from 5:00 - 6:30 pm

YOUTH NEWS

- 1.) Rite of Entrance for the registered 9th graders and their parents will be held on October 30 at 11:00 a.m. in the Community Room/Cafeteria. After the session the Rite will be celebrated at the 12:00 Noon Liturgy. All 9th graders and their parents are scheduled to participate in the Rite as well as in the session.
- 2.) Junior parent/teen session prior to Confirmation is Sunday, October 30. The session will begin at the 12:00 Noon Mass and conclude with a reflection/details about Confirmation after the liturgy in the Community Room.
- 3.) Alpha Team meeting on Sunday evening, October 30 at 7:00 p.m. in the Youth Center.
- 4.) Wantioch team meeting on Tuesday, November 1 at 7:00 p.m. for all team members in the Youth Center at St. Patrick's, Chatham.
- 5.) The Fantioch follow-up session is Wednesday, November 2 at 7:15 p.m. in the Youth Center. All 10th graders are welcomed. Use direct youth entrance.
- 6.) A meeting for all adults who participated in our Appalachia outreach program this coming Thursday, November 3 at 7:45 p.m. in the Youth Center to plan our approach for this coming summer. Please use the direct basement entrance as you enter the driveway.

MINISTRY

THANKSGIVING OUTREACH

Planning for our annual Thanksgiving Outreach Program at St. Vincent Martyr is underway.

Four or five volunteers are needed on Sunday, November 20 from 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. to begin the set up process. Volunteers are also needed for Monday, November 21 beginning about 9:30 a.m. to process and organize the donations. There is a particular need for men to help unload the many heavy items that are donated. Those volunteers will work in two shifts - 6:30 - 11:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. Drivers are also needed that evening from 5:00 - 6:00 p.m. to deliver baskets within Madison.

If you can assist us, please send Barbara Eutsler an email at bbeutsler@aol.com or call 973-822-0387. Thank you.

FAMILY PROMISE COORDINATOR POSITION

Have you ever thought you'd like to play a larger role in support of Social Ministries at St. Vincent's? Our Family Promise Ministry Team is still in need of another coordinator to assist with 2 important functions: Volunteer Recruitment for the shifts during our 3 Host Weeks per year and Linen Organization for sheets/towels/blankets for each Host week. Training will be provided for new volunteers and it's possible to schedule your activities to suit your personal schedule. If you are interested in learning how a few hours of your time can make a difference, please contact Nancy Romain at 973-605-5970 or 973-865-8346 (cell) or email nerdmr@optonline.net.

SERVICE

FALL CLOTHING DRIVE - TODAY 12:00 - 3:00 pm

Collection will take place at the parking lot side school entrance in the SVM parking lot.

The Fall clothing drive to benefit those in need in Paterson's St. Agnes Parish will take place today, October **30**th. All seasonal clothing and shoes are accepted. In this clothing drive we are also looking to identify both at St. Agnes and St. Vincent's, any specific needs for gently-used clothing. If you know of such clothing needs, please let us know and we will identify those needs ahead of time.

Contact: Mike Dreitlein at 973-727-5958 or email Mdrei04@aol.com. Clothes will be immediately taken to St. Agnes, Paterson.

PINE ACRES NURSING HOME BINGO

Bingo has begun at Pine Acres - needed are gently used items to be used for Bingo prizes - sweatshirts/sweatpants (XLg - XXLg), knick-knacks, dolls, stuffed animals, long necklaces. NO FOOD OR CANDLES. Your donations may be dropped off at 99 Pomeroy Rd., (back porch) or 11 Avon Dr. (front porch). You may have items picked up by calling Anne Shearman at 973-723-3666 or Gerry Storino at 973-377-7430.

THANK YOU FROM THE MISSIONARIES OF THE POOR

On behalf of the Missionaries of the Poor, deepest thanks to St. Vincent's for the generous support for their mission in Cap-Haitian. This food drive couldn't have come at a more opportune time. In response to the recent hurricane devastation on the southwest coast of Haiti, the Brothers at the mission delivered a truckload of 108.000 prepared meals and two tons of rice and beans. This guick action has cut into their food supply, which will now need to be replenished. Because of the significant donations from your parish and the 5 other participating churches, we will be able to ship 43,000 lbs. of much needed food and supplies. The caring support of Missionaries of the Poor and the abundant generosity of your parish, have made me proud and honored to be a member of the Catholic Church. We are indeed the body of Christ helping those who are in desperate need.

May God abundantly bless you,

Peter McGlynn, Carol McCarthy, Agnes Amundsen & Steve Gebhardt

SEMINARIAN THANK YOU

Thank you for your generous outpouring for our seminarians!! The overflowing bags were delivered to Immaculate Conception Seminary at Seton Hall and all were thrilled to receive them and sent their heartfelt thanks and prayers to those who donated and our parish.

It is so exciting and such a blessing to be part of a wonderful parish with a heart for so many.

Christine Farner, Julia Crimmins and Tony Salerno



A Family Perspective

Jesus is saying to you what he said to Zacchaeus, "I must stay at your house today." It doesn't matter if in today's gospel Jesus "intended to pass through Jericho to another town." In families we sometimes stop at the wrong places. It is wisdom to "pass through: annoying family situations so we can enjoy the goodness of each other.

In the Community

Oak Knoll School of the Holy Child, Summit will hold an Open House for the Upper School (grades 7 - 12, all girls) on Saturday, November 5 from 9:30 - 11:30 a.m. They are also holding an Evening Information Session on Wednesday, December 7 from 4:30 - 5:30 p.m. For more information, please call 908-522-8109 or visit the website at www.oakknoll.org.

Annual Senior Sisters Sale to Benefit Religious Teachers Filippini, at Villa Walsh, Mother Ninetta Hall, Western Ave., Morristown on Sunday, November 6 from 12:00 - 5:00 p.m. The Sisters will host their annual Christmas Boutique Extravaganza featuring unique gifts, crafts, 50/50 raffle, baked goods and much more, and also a food court.

Thursday Morning Club, Bazaar de Noel at the Community House, Cook Avenue on Friday, November 18 from 10:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. and Saturday, November 19 from 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Many new vendors this year with unique gifts. A brown bag lunch will be available for purchase as well as raffle and 50/50 tickets.

Villa Walsh Academy, Morristown is looking for part-time school bus drivers. Interested candidates must possess a CDL with both the passenger (P) and school bus (S) endorsements. Most trips are late afternoon/early evening. Also some weekend trips available. Please contact Jen Fleury, Athletic Director at fleuryj@villawalsh.org or 973-538-3680. ext/ 145.

SAN VICENTE MÁRTIR "EXPERIENCIA HISPANA"

Rev. Msgr. George F. Hundt, Párroco	Х	
FrGeorge@svmnj.org	101	
Rev. Darwin Lastra,		
Vicario FrDarwin@svmnj.org		
Deacon Robert Morton,		
Diácono permanente Bobmort2002@yahoo.com		
Rev. Przemyslaw K. Gawlik		
Vicario		
FrPrzemek@svmnj.org	-	
Mrs. Jan Figenshu,		
Asociada Pastoral	X 253	
Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org	-	
Mrs. Denise Stefanelli,		
Dir. Ed. Religiosa		
Denise.Stefanelli@svmnj.org		
Ms. Anne Marie Gisoldi,		
Dir. Jóvenes		
AnneMarie.Gisoldi@svmnj.org	-	
Mrs. Kathy Simonelli,		
Administradora Kathy.Simonelli@svmnj.org		
Mrs. Diane Wallace,		
Secretaria Diane.wallace@svmnj.org		
_ , <u>_</u>		
Mrs. Patricia Caccavale, Recepcionista		
Patricia.Caccavale@svmnj.org	100	
Mrs. Liz Vacchiano,		
Sec. Ed. Cristiana		
Liz.Vacchiano@svmnj.org		
Mrs. Jody Costello, Sec. Jovenes		

La colecta del Pasado 22 de Octubre fue de 185 dólares. Dios multiplique su generosidad. XXI Domingo del Tiempo Ordinario

> Sab 11, 22-12, 2 2Tim. 1, 11-2,2 Lc. 19, 1-10

Para estar informado!

Catequesis Formación Cristiana

Año académico-Otoño

Las registraciones para el año académico 2016-2017 para la Catequesis de la Educación Religiosa sido enviados por correo a todos lo que han estado registrado con nosotros desde antes. Para los fieles parroquianos que se registraron por primera vez, pueden obtener una forma para la registración en la página web de la parroquia y llenarla en su totalidad. A los que están en Kindergarten hasta 8° grado se les pide presentar su registración tan pronto como sea posible.

Apoyo a los seminaristas de nuestra diócesis

Estamos recolectando productos para los seminaristas de nuestra diócesis. Estaremos en la entrada de la parroquia (lower church) durante todas las misas de este fin de semana. Hay una lista de los productos que usted traer. Por favor dejar la bolsa negra con los productos a la entrada de la parroquia.

"Clothing Drive" de la Parroquia San Vicente Mártir

El Colectar de la ropa se hará en el parqueadero de la Escuela. Esta actividad de recolectar ropa es para aquellas personas que están necesitados especialmente para las personas que viven en la parroquia Santa Inés en Paterson. La recolección se hará el 30 de octubre. Toda clase de ropa es aceptada. Dios multiplique su generosidad.

Los Sacramentos

- □ Reconciliación
 (Confesiones): Todos los
 Sábados a las 4:00pm o
 haciendo una cita con uno
 de los sacerdotes, ya sea
 llamando a la oficina o
 hablando con ellos
 directamente o antes de la
 Misa en Español.
- □ Unción de los Enfermos:
 Para las personas que están gravemente enfermas, hospitalizadas o preparándose para una cirugía, al igual que las personas de edad avanzada un asilo para la tercera edad. Para administrar este Sacramento; Favor de llamar a la oficina de la parroquia para que uno de los sacerdotes administre la Unción de los enfermos.
- ☐ Cursillo Pre-Bautismal en español: Llamando a la oficina y planear una cita con el sacerdote.

Glorificado Con en Cristo

Para tener en cuenta...

Adviento: Camino al Encuentro con el Salvador del mundo

Se acerca el tiempo del Adviento, tiempo de espera del Señor, salvador del mundo, tiempo de preparación para la venido del Mesías. A partir del 25 de Octubre durante cuatro semanas estaremos navegando ese tiempo fuerte de Adviento. Martes a las 7 pm en los salones parroquiales. Únete para refrescarnos de las riquezas que tiene la Iglesia. Te esperamos.

P. Darwin L.

Consagración a la Virgen María

Durante dos semanas
estaremos
preparándonos para
consagrar nuestras vida a la
Madre Celestial, María
Santísima, bajo la advocación
de la Inmaculada Concepción
Los días son el martes 29 de
Noviembre y el 6 de
diciembre a las 7 pm. La
consagración se hará en la

misa español del 8 de diciembre a las 5:30 pm

Clases de Inglés como segunda lengua

Se ofrecerá clases de Inglés como segunda lengua para todos aquellos que quieran aprender y fortalecer este idioma. Por favor, si usted está interesado, véame al comienzo o al final de la misa de español o llamar al 973-377-4000 ext. 102 Padre Darwin L.

